
The State Key Laboratory of Brain and Cognitive Sciences 

Reassessment Site Visit 

 

On 1st August 2017, there was a reassessment site visit of the State Key 

Laboratory (SKL) of Brain and Cognitive Sciences by the Innovation and 

Technology Commission (ITC) of the Hong Kong Special Administrative 

Region (HKSAR) Government.  

The event included introductions by Professor Pak Sham, Director of SKL 

of Brain and Cognitive Sciences and by Prof Tatia Lee, Co-Director of SKL 

of Brain and Cognitive Sciences. Young researchers of SKL of Brain and 

Cognitive Sciences also presented their outstanding research during the visit. 

And there was a poster exhibition in the Hong Kong Jockey Club Building 

for Interdisciplinary Research by research post-graduate students. It was a 

great opportunity for the Principal Investigators, Young Researchers and 

Post-graduate Students to demonstrate their enthusiasm and excellence in 

genomic research, molecular neuroscience, and cognitive-affective 

neuroscience for the promotion of brain health and mental well-being. 

The SKL of Brain and Cognitive Sciences of HKU is a national platform for 

investigating the neural underpinnings of brain processes and functions. 

This platform is co-hosted by the Li Ka Shing Faculty of Medicine and the 

Faculty of Social Sciences. 

 


